
 

 

 
 
1 February 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Education Penalty Notices 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council have amended the threshold for Penalties for failure to 
ensure regular school attendance to bring it in line with Education Penalties for holiday 
related absence. 
 
Education Penalty notices can be issued for unauthorised absence in excess of 3 days during 
any 6-week period without the need to send warning letters or introduce a monitoring 
period. 
 
Should you have queries regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact our 
Education Welfare Officer, Mrs Thomas. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr M Griffin 
Assistant Headteacher (Inclusion) 
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